
Castle Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin  - 18.7.2025 

Start of the School Day - Timings Change 
We would like to inform you of an important change to the start of the 
school day. Beginning on Tuesday 2nd September, the doors will be opened 
at 8:40, and will be closed at 8:50. This is to allow us to begin our school 
day promptly, and make the most of every moment in school. 
 
Please ensure that your child arrives on time. The school gates will close 
promptly at 8:50 AM to  ensure a smooth and safe start to the day for all 
pupils. 

Thank You 
As a full staff team, we want to send a 
HUGE thank you to all of our parents and 
families who have supported the school 
for another year. We feel privileged to 
work with you all, and 
are looking forward 
to another year      
together!  

Class of 2025! 
Today, we say a fond farewell to our class of 2025. This is 
a class who have brought us incredible joy over their time 
at Castle. They are an incredibly kind and confident group 
of children who are so ready for the next chapter.  
 
We wish them the very best of luck as they move on to 
high school! 

2025 - Early Diary Dates 

We will share the all diary dates for the full Autumn term in September, however we wanted to    
ensure advance notice of the first few dates. We will always endeavour to stick to dates that have 
been shared, in exceptional circumstances, there may need to be a change. We will always try to 
communicate this as quickly as possible.  

Monday 1st September: INSET Day. School is closed for pupils.  

Wednesday 3rd September: Meet the teacher sessions. Sharing information around curriculum, 
routines and expectations for the new year group. Year R/N meeting will be at 3:30, Year 1/2    
meeting will be at 3:50 and the Year 3/4 meeting will be at 4:10 and the 5/6 meeting will be at 4:30  

Wednesday 17th September: Parents of Nursery - Y2 children invited to join in with a phonics   
lesson with their child, followed by a workshop delivered by Mrs Jones.  








